
From: John Robinson   
Sent: 21 September 2022 22:29 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/007 
 
I disagree very strongly about the building of 130 properties on the land opposite the Crown pub. 
This village and it's roads are not equipped for the increase in population. STOP turning our English 
villages into large towns. If you wish to do this build new towns elsewhere . Government are 
allowing the overpopulation of this small island and this is the result. This is why I disagree of the 
building of so many new properties around the country and in the small village of Elsenham as well.  
 
John Robinson  
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